
 

Notice of Cruise 
Pacific Northwest Station 
September 11 – 17, 2025 

Cruise Chair: Stacey Wilson email: wwisail2@msn.com 

The cruise committee of the Pacific Northwest Station invites you to our Fall Cruise in the San 
Juan Islands.  We would like to welcome you to our “Backyard” and sincerely hope you will 
leave here with a real appreciation of what we call home. 


The archipelago consists of hundreds of islands with 
many delightful, protected anchorages in area of about 
900 square miles on the border of the United States and 
Canada. Jumping off points, Anacortes and Bellingham 
are 90 minutes north of Seattle and 90 minutes south of 
Vancouver. 


We’ll begin on Thursday September 11th in Sucia 
Island’s Echo Bay, just a few hours sail from the ports of 
Anacortes and Bellingham. The week’s events will take 
us to Orcas Island’s West Sound and to San Juan 
Island’s Westcott Bay before returning to the mainland 
on Wednesday, September 17th for the end-of-cruise 
dinner at Semiahmoo Resort. Our club’s Fall Meeting will 
begin Thursday, September 18 at the resort.


Charter Reservations Contact Information 

San Juan Sailing: Ph: 360-671-4300 Contact: Danelle Carnahan

Website: https://sanjuansailing.com Location: Bellingham, WA


Northwest Explorations: Ph: 360-746-3035 Contact: Reina Martin

Website: https://www.nwexplorations.com

Locations: Bellingham, WA; Sidney, BC


Anacortes Yacht Charters: Ph: 800-233-3004 Contact: Ester, Lisa, Anna

Website: https://anacortesyachtcharters.com 

Location: Anacortes, WA


About the Charter Organizations 
Be sure to make your charter reservations as early as possible. At least two of the charter 
organizations have indicated somewhat limited boat availability due to existing cruises already 
scheduled for early-to-mid September 2025. Additionally, all of the charter organizations 
usually charter their boats with a Saturday departure and Friday return. That said, all of the 
organizations are willing to entertain pickup/return days other than those posted. However, two 
of the charter organizations will only do so on a case-by-case basis. Fleet discounts are 
available from at least two of the three charter organizations provided that a threshold 
minimum number of boats are chartered through them.

San Juan Islands


